
KNOX COMMON COUNCIL DECEMBER 14, 2021 

 

 

The Common Council of the City of Knox met in regular session Tuesday, December 14, 2021, in the Knox City Hall at 6:00 P.M. 

CST with the following members present: Clerk-Treasurer Cyndi Kidder; Council Members Jeff Berg, Bill Gustafson and Sherry 

Cowen, Don Kring and City Attorney Autumn Ferch. Council Member Ron Parker and Mayor Dennis Estok were absent.            

 

There were no amendments to the agenda. 

 

RE:  APPROVAL OF MINUTES SPECIAL MEETING 11/23/21 

 

Copies of the special meeting minutes were mailed to the Council prior to the meeting.  Council Member Jeff Berg made a motion to 

approve minutes as presented. Motion was seconded by Council Member Bill Gustafson and was passed by a vote of Four 4) Ayes 

and No (0) Nays. 

 

RE:  CLERK-TREASURERS REPORT 

 

Clerk-Treasurer Cyndi Kidder informed the Council that the City’s Fall Tax Draw has been received.  

 

RE:  COUNCIL ITEMS 

 

Council Member Bill Gustafson asked about 2022 appointments for the Board Members.  He was informed that business will be done 

the 1st Council Meeting in 2022.  Council Member Sherry Cowen complimented the Peppermint Parade. 

 

RE: VOUCHERS AND ALLOWANCES 

 

The following properly filed vouchers (See Voucher Docket, APV #31577 - #31683) were presented and approved. 

 

There being no further business to come before the Council at this time the meeting upon motion was duly adjourned. 

 

 

 

          __________________________________ 

                     Dennis Estok, Mayor 

 

 

 

 

 

Attest:_________________________________________ 

           Cyndi Kidder,  Clerk-Treasurer 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           

          

 

 

  


